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NEW PARKING LOT PROVIDES CONVENIENT PEDESTRIAN 
ACCESS TO TERMINALS 

 
BURBANK, Calif., August 28, 2023 – Today’s opening of Parking Lot F at 
Hollywood Burbank Airport gives passengers another self-parking option, 
providing quick walking access to both terminals.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Passengers can access Lot F from the main entrance on Hollywood Way. Drivers 
should stay in the middle lane and continue to just past the terminal.  On the left 
side, immediately after the final pedestrian crosswalk, is the entrance to Lot F.  
 
Parking Lot F has a daily rate of $24 and includes approximately 300 spaces.  
 
You can find more information on Lot F, including a map of where it is located, 
here. 
 

 

Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) is owned and operated by the Burbank-Glendale-
Pasadena Airport Authority, a joint powers agency created in 1977 between the Cities 
of Burbank, Glendale and Pasadena. More information can be found on the airport’s 
website, www.HollywoodBurbankAirport.com, and on the airport’s Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram feeds. 

 

https://www.hollywoodburbankairport.com/parking/parking-maps/
http://www.hollywoodburbankairport.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hollywoodburbankairport/
https://twitter.com/fly_BUR
https://www.instagram.com/fly_bur/

